Deployment Date: 10/14/2015

Hot Fix: cp711_aopbom_002.zip

OTHERS/PRODUCT INTERFACES/AOPBOM/BIlls of Material Preprocessor
Deltek Defect Tracking Number:

524323

Issues Resolved:

Description: The Bills of Material Preprocessor application has been modified to check if a bills of material (BOM) record exists for each
assembly part in an input file with a record Type of A (Add) for the preprocessor. If one or more records exist in the database, then the
preprocessor will delete all existing manufacturing bills of material (MBOM) or engineering bills of material (EBOM) records for that assembly
before it adds new records. This enhancement does not affect C (Change) input file record types.

Customers Impacted: This change affects Costpoint users who use the Bills of Material module.

Workaround Before Fix: None.

Additional Notes: None.

Files Updated:
cp711_aopbom_002 jar
System File Dependencies:
NAA

Custom Programs Affected:

Sometimes a hot fix can cause custom programs and reports to stop working as expected. Before applying this hot fix, consider whether you
have any custom programs or reports in the application area affected by the hot fix. if so, contact Deltek support at
https-//deltek custhelp com before you install the hot fix.

To Download the Hot Fix:

From Internet Explorer, go to https://dsm deltek com.
Click Run Deltek Software Manager.

Log in using your Deltek Customer Care Connect credentials.

In the left pane of the Deltek Software Manager, expand your Deltek product.
Expand the Hotfix folder for your product, and select the hotfix to download.
Click Download at the bottom of the screen.
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More Information:

If you have any questions, please contact Deltek support at https-//deltek custhelp.com.
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